November 4, 2015

Arlington Board of Selectmen
730 Massachusetts Ave
Arlington, MA 02476

Subject: Reappointment of Roger Dupant to Arlington Zoning Board of Appeals
Dear Selectmen:

As you know, Atiorney Roger Dupont’s term on the ZBA is expiring and he has expressed a
desire to be reappointed. | appreciate his contributions o the Board, and as Chairman |
respectfully request that you reappoint Roger to the Board. It is exciting to have an engaged
Board comprised of both longer serving members and our newest members.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at Pamela.Heidell@gmail.com should you have any
questions.

Sincerely,
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Pam Heidell '}




OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN

KEVIN F. GREELEY, CHAIR
DIANE M. MAHON, VICE CHAIR
DANIEL I. DUNN

STEVEN M. BYRNE

JOSEPH A. CURRO, JR.

730 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE
TELEPHONE
781-316-3020
781-316-3029 FAX

TOWN OF ARLINGTON
MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908

November 3, 2015

Roger A. DuPont
165 Highland Avenue
Arlington, MA 02476

Re: Reappointment: Zoning Board of Appeals

Dear Mr. DuPont:

Please be advised that the Board of Selectmen will be discussing your reappointment to
the above-named at their meeting to be held on Monday, November 9th at 7:15 p.m. in
the Selectmen’s Chambers, Town Hall, 2™ Floor. Although it is not a requirement that
you attend the meeting, you are invited to be in attendance,

Very truly yours,
BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Marie A. Krepelka
Board Administrator
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